
Licensing

Unlike many other State Fire Marshal agencies, we do not charge a fee for our
inspection and plans review services at this time. However, there are a few programs
which require additional staff or additional services for which we do charge a fee.

The state budget situation constantly changes, if any changes are made to our fee
structure we will notify and post accordingly.

Fire Alarm & Sprinkler Companies

Kansas does not license fire alarm or sprinkler companies at this time however,
registration is required by our Office. Access the registration form (PDF).
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